
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment for 17-2295-EL-BGN
Date: Friday, August 27, 2021 7:51:24 AM

Sent: Friday, August 27, 2021 7:49 AM
Subject: Republic Wind
 
 
Good morning, Deb Hay had sent an email with signatures of residents opposed to
the project.  My husband and I have been actively fighting the project for a couple of
years.  We are also in the group of interveners.  However, the signature list that was
submitted for this last petition to the Ohio Siting Board did not include ou names. Deb
asked that I let you know.
 
Thank you,
Kelley Miller & Steve Miller
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